## **Melissa Palmer**

From:

Village of South Russell <news=southrussell.com@mail222.sew16.rsgsv.net> on behalf of Village of South Russell <news@southrussell.com>
Tuesday, April 17, 2018 8:25 AM
=?utf-8?Q??=

Sent:

To: Subject: =?utf-8?Q??= South Russell Trash Day 2018 Reminder

SOUTH RUSSELL 2018 SPRING TRASH DAY DROP-OF

\*\*\*Please note this is the ONLY trash day in 2018\*\*\*

SATURDAY, April 28th at the South Russell Village Hall campus parking lot from 8:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.

Residency I.D. WILL be required.

ITEMS THAT WILL BE ACCEPTED INCLUDE: General trash and debris. items containing Freon (refrigerators, freezers, dehumidifiers and air conditioners), scrap metal, computer equipment, electronic equipment and white metal such as appliances.

TIRES and BATTERIES WILL BE ACCEPTED AT THIS CLEANUP.

Volunteers will be on hand to assist residents with unloading their trash.

ITEMS THAT WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED INCLUDE: \*\*\*NO vard waste, NO hazardous household chemicals, NO containers with liquefied products will be accepted.

These items will be collected at special Geauga County Collection Events

**Subject:** Future Manpower & equipment exchange? **From:** "Melissa Palmer" <mpalmer@russelltownship.us>

Date: 3/23/2018 6:21 PM

To: "'William Koons'" <mayor@southrussell.com>
CC: "'Chuck Walder'" <cwalder@russelltownship.us>

## Mayor Koons,

I am following up on your recent visit to me regarding manpower and equipment for South Russell's April scrap collection event. You mentioned discussing the idea with South Russell council and then I didn't hear back from you. I am tying up loose ends as I will be on vacation until April 2<sup>nd</sup>.

Should you wish to have your issue placed on the agenda for discussion at the early April Trustee meeting, please contact Chuck Walder, Fiscal Officer, at 440-338-8155. The Trustees, Road Superintendent, and Fiscal Officer have all been made aware of the possibility of a request. Please be aware that the Russell Township Trustees' meeting is currently set for April 4<sup>th</sup> at 1 pm, but may be rescheduled to April 2<sup>nd</sup>. Best wishes,

Melissa Palmer Assistant to the Board of Trustees Russell Township direct 440-338-5798 fax 440-338-1965 www.russelltownship.us